

Name: _____

Date: _____

Directions: Read the story, then answer questions.

Frederick Douglass

Frederick Douglass was one of the most important African American (Black Man) in history. Growing up as a slave made Frederick a famous speaker, a leader of the abolitionist movement and President Abraham Lincoln's advisor. Mr. Douglass worked for the Anti-Slavery Society and traveled all over the United States to talk about human destruction caused by enslaved people. He later traveled overseas to England to give lectures and speak about the issues that were happening in the USA. He met a lot of people that helped him buy his freedom. In 1847 he returned to the United States of America as a free man, he moved to New York and wrote and published a newspaper called The North Star. Frederick Douglass continued to fight for the rights of Black people. He died on February 20, 1895 at the age of 77.

1. Click all the words that Frederick Douglass was:
Speaker Writer Woman Leader President
2. What year did Frederick Douglass die? _____.
3. Where overseas did he travel? _____.
4. Where did he live? _____.
5. True or False, was Frederick Douglass a slave? _____.
6. True or False, He moved to Washington, D.C.? _____.
7. How old was Frederick when he died? _____.